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Report of the Gower AONB Team Leader

Gower AONB Partnership Steering Group — 11 December 2017

Future Landscapes Wales (FLW)
— Governance Principles — Working Group

The last meeting of the Steering Group discussed the governance principles for
designated landscapes and how they may apply to the Gower AONB Partnership. It
was proposed that a Working Group be formed to look at the issue further.

It was resolved that: -

1) The contents of the report be noted,;

2) A Working Group be established to look at the issue further and report back to
the next scheduled meeting;

3) The Working Group to have the following membership — Steve Heard, Hamish
Osborn, Steve Crocker and Keith Marsh.

Since that meeting, it has become apparent that the Wye Valley AONB are preparing
to undertake the same exercise. The Working Group has agreed to work
collaboratively on a joint exercise with Wye Valley. The Working Group will undertake
this in the New Year and will report back to the next scheduled meeting in March 2018.

Chris Lindley
Gower AONB Team Leader
4 December 2017



